
HAPA & HAPF Annual Scholarship Luncheon 
2020 SCHOLARSHIP LUNCHEON SORORITY RESERVATION FORM 

Benefitting the Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation Scholarship Fund 

PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION LEGIBLY! 

Sorority: 

Contact Name: 

Contact Phone Number: 

Contact E-mail Address: 

Patrons $150              Individuals $65              Note: After April 30, 2020 Individuals are $75.00 

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY FOR NAME TAGS) 

                              NAME       SORORITY (if applicable) 

1.  

2.  

3.  

4.  

5.  

6.  

7.  

8.  

9.  

10.  
Checks should be made payable to: HAPF and received by April 30, 2020 

ZELLE Payments must also be received by April 25, 2020. Use the ZELLE EMAIL: houstonpanhellenicfoundation@gmail.com   

Please write "luncheon reservation" and Sorority name in the memo line 

Please give or mail checks and form to: 

Melanie Frank   Reservations Chair 

5530 Spellman Rd     Houston, TX 77096 

melmcfrank@comcast.net 

Featuring:  Carole Jones, NPC Chairman 

and Celebrating the Installation of 

2020-2021 HAPA President Suzanne Stiles, ΠΒΦ 

May 7, 2020 ~ 11:30 a.m. 

The Junior League of Houston 

The Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation gratefully acknowledges your generous support and commitment. The Houston Alumnae Panhellenic 
Foundation is recognized by the IRS as an IRS Section 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. 

mailto:houstonpanhellenicfoundation@gmail.com

